
 

 

 

 

 

<   DATE   > 

 

 

ATTY. PAOLO G. FONDEVILLA 

OIC-Director III 

Information Technology and Management Services 

Department of Energy 

Energy Center, Rizal Drive 

Bonifacio Global City 1632, Taguig City 

Philippines 

 

 

 Subject: LETTER OF INTENT: DATA ACCESS, PETROLEUM PDA-H-1&2 

 

 

Dear Director Fondevilla: 

 

We are interested to participate in the 2024 Philippine Bid Round, and we will be conducting a study 

on Petroleum Pre-Determined Area (PDA) for Native Hydrogen (H)-1&2.  As such, we would like to 

express our intent to access the data package prepared. 

 

Attached is a copy of the accomplished Data Request Form (DRF), copy of my company-issued 

identification and authorization letter. 

 

We hope that our request merits your kind consideration. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

 

< Requesting Entity > 

<Affiliation> 
 
 
    


